
 

 

  
 

 

 

From: John Ashley [mailto:John.Ashley@dft.gsi.gov.uk]  
Sent: 07 December 2012 3:03 PM 
To: Wycherley, Briony 
Cc: Brian Welch 
Subject: RE: ORR's regulation of land disposals by Network Rail 

Dear Briony  
   
Thank you for consulting the DfT regarding the proposed changes to the arrangements for 
regulating Network Rail's land disposals  
   
I can confirm that the DfT has no comments  
   
I am also replying on behalf of my colleague, Brian Welch, who also received a copy of your letter 
   
Kind regards  
   
   

John Ashley | Rail Network Strategy Manager | Department for Transport | 3/19 Great Minster House | 33 Horseferry 
Road | London, SW1P 4DR | 020 xxxx xxx 
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